

TERM 1 | THE WAY NEWSLETTER | FRIDAY 7 MARCH 2025



STUDY CENTRE

From Monday 10 March the After College Study Centre will relocate to the John Flynn Centre for STEM.

It will be held in J7, J6 and J5 which are the rooms facing the car park on Flynn Ave.

The College offers a FREE after College, Study Centre for students of Years 7-12 on Monday to Thursday, during term time, from 3pm-5pm. No bookings are necessary. However, we do ask that you ensure students are picked up by 5pm. They can be collected from the front of the STEM car park entering from Gate 3.

The Study Centre is run by encouraging, friendly tutors in a variety of areas including English, Mathematics (all levels), Physics, Chemistry, Legal Studies, Economics, History and Business Studies.

The Study Centre is a place where students can get extra support and assistance. It provides an environment for students to complete homework, examination preparation and assessment tasks. Students will be required to sign a contract on their first visit to the Study Centre, agreeing to the rules and regulations as identified in the agreement.

Refreshments are provided by the College for all participants.

If you have any further questions please contact Mrs Millie Pettett, Assistant Academic Dean E: mpettett@thac.nsw.edu.au